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Ken Chew Elected Mayor of Moraga 

Ken Chew Photo Andy Scheck 

On December 9th the Moraga Town Council elected Ken Chew to 
serve as mayor in 2010; Karen Mendonca was elected vice-mayor. 
Three of the four council members present voted in favor of Chew; 
Council Member Mike Metcalf abstained. Mendonca was elected 
unanimously. Chew presented his objectives for the coming year and 
the meeting was adjourned at an unusually early hour as those 
present celebrated the election. Read more about Mayor Chew in our 
next issue.  

 S.Braccini 
 

 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com 
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